C23

COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
From: Clers@uaudhan.ca CW (Clsd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
Subject: FW: Say no to 4101 Rutherford Road Condo Project
Date: October-13-21 10:27:36 AM

From: Yang Eoison

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 8:48 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;
Weston Downs Ratepayers Association <info@westondownsra.ca>; tome.kondinski@ontario.ca;
Caterina Facciolo <Caterina.Facciolo@vaughan.ca>; Candace Tashos <Candace.Tashos@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Say no to 4101 Rutherford Road Condo Project

Dear Mayor and Councilors,

Thanks for your great support to Western down and nearby neighbour community.
Unfortunately, we noticed the landowner of 4101 Rutherford start another 'war' against the
whole community for his personal benefit. As the whole community mentioned before, this
project will cause lots of traffic and safety issue. It will also damage the community's tradition
and make this area ugly. Please make your wise choice, say no to that project, stand together
with the whole community.

Thanks, and have a nice evening.
Edison from Siderno cres.



